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September 11, 2020
Dear California Postal Employees:

The U. S. Post Office is an important partner for all California county election
departments. Use of Vote-by-Mail ballots has steadily increased over the years and
for the November 3, 2020 election all registered voters will receive their ballot in the
mail. Your work is critical as ballots are mailed to voters in early October and voted
ballots are returned by mail to be counted in the November 3, 2020 General Election.

| want you to know that your efforts are truly appreciated. Ve appreciate that you are
trained to prioritize all mail with an election logo. County election officials will be
mailing County Voter Information Guides approximately the last week of September
and the majority of ballots on October 5. We especially value your attention to each
ballot as they pass through your hands and find their way to voters. Voted ballots
are returned in distinctive envelopes to county election offices, which must be
postmarked on or before November 3™. It is important that we also recognize that
your work related to address changes is an important part of our efforts to keep our

voter records accurate.

Our democracy literally depends on your hard work and commitment to your job.
Thank you for your service. Thank you for your hard work. Thank you for being such
an incredible partner in our work.

Please know that we will do everything that we can to be sure that this election and
all elections will be conducted with integrity. We do our very best to be sure that every
voter who is entitled to vote gets to cast their ballot. We check every single mail ballot
to be sure that the signature compares to the voter’s registration record. We
appreciate the fact that the U. S. Post Office workers are there with us in this effort.

Sincerely,

Aandc W

Brandi L. Orth

President

California Association of Clerks and Election Officials
Fresno County Clerk and Registrar of Voters



